DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC THE
TOWN OF CROWN POINT OFFICES ARE CLOSED TO
THE PUBLIC STARTING MARCH 17, 2020 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.
PLEASE CALL LINDA: 518-597-3235 OR
EMAIL LINDA: TOWNCLERK@TOWNOFCROWNPOINTNY.GOV

PLEASE MAIL OR SLIDE IN DOOR SLOT FOR PAYMENTS.
WE APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING.

THANK YOU
TOWN OF CROWN POINT



